Lynley Scott

From: DP Hearings

Sent: Monday, 11 September 2023 9:14 AM

To: Julian Haworth; DP Hearings

Cc: 'Di Lucas'

Subject: RE: Landscape Schedule Variation-Evidence of UCES

Thank you for your email, this request has been forwarded to the panel who will respond as soon as possible.

Warm Regards

Lynley Scott | P&D Technical Officer | Planning & Development
Kaiwhakatauira Whakanikoniko Matua

Queenstown Lakes District Council

DD: +64 3443 0121 | P: +64 3 441 0499

QUEENSTOWN
LAKES DISTRICT
COUNCIL

From: Julian Haworth <julianh@xtra.co.nz>

Sent: Sunday, September 10, 2023 3:16 PM

To: DP Hearings <DP.Hearings@qldc.govt.nz>

Cc: 'Di Lucas' <di@lucas-associates.co.nz>

Subject: Landscape Schedule Variation-Evidence of UCES

Dear Sir/Madam,

Ms. Lucas has informed the Society that, due to the large number of submissions and
Council evidence she has had to read and digest in relation to the Landscape Schedule
variation, she will not be able to complete her expert landscape evidence for the Society by
the 11 September deadline.

The Society would be grateful if a two day extension could be afforded to the Society; that
is 13 September.

The Society considers that no party will be prejudiced as a result of this short delay given
that Ms. Lucas’s evidence will be substantially the same as that submitted at the time of
public notification.

Julian Haworth
President,
Upper Clutha Environmental Society
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